\//

MEETING 3 \E:rgcs PARTNERSHIP

N
NOTES

Substance Use Prevention

August 3rd, 2022, 9:00am-10:00am
Virtual Meeting
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Attendees: Ana Lopez, Sara Florez, Kathy Rodriguez, Martin Rios, Muriel Gobea, Janneiry Garcia,
Frank Ruiz, Bryanna Martinez, Maria Gonzalez, Roni Perez, Sal Solorio, Danielle McFadden,
Gabriela Rodriguez, Cameron Jones, Karina Casarez, Jessika Schnider, Aliyah Ortiz

% Learn the Signs
> Slide Deck
m Send slides/information by the end of this week or asap.
> PDF

% Back to School Night
> Schools are returning to school this week and next week.
> Next step: school locations?
> School counselors and school administrators will be contacted.
> Let KPFP know which schools are available.

% Recovery Fest
> Jessika gave an update on the Recovery Fest Meeting that was on Friday,

July 29th.
> Meeting went over activities, organizations, and received helpful feedback

for the upcoming event.
> Next Recovery Fest Meeting will be on Friday, August 12, 2022 to cover

additional updates.

% Future Panel (September)
> Looking for about 4-5 panelists to participate in the Substance Use
Prevention Panel on Thursday, September 15th from 12PM-2PM at
Koinonia Church.




> If interested or may know someone who would be interested in talking
about their experience, please contact Gabriela Rodriguez at

Gabriela@kpfp.org.

% Formalization
> 2022-2023 Leadership
m Ana Lopez, from Behavioral Health, and Sal Solorio, from California
Health Collaborative, will be our Substance Use Prevention leaders!

% Roundtable
> Project Room Key Event - Saturday, August 20th, 2022
> General Meeting - Thursday, August 18th, 2022
> California Health Collaborative Meeting - Thursday, August 11th, 2022
@11AM-1PM. For more information contact Muriel Gobea at
Mgobea@healthcollaborative.org.
> California Health Collaborative is also partnering with Avenal. For more

information contact Muriel Gobea at Mgobea@healthcollaborative.org.

Next meeting: September 7th, 2022 @ 9:00A - 10:00AM
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